
PROPOSED 60MW ENERGY FROM WASTE  
GENERATING STATION (LOSTOCK, NORTHWICH) INQUIRY 

 
Programme Officer:       TEL/FAX:  01527 65741 
Mrs Helen Wilson BA (Hons)      MOBILE:   07879 443035 
32 Pennyford Close                               EMAIL: programme-officer@virginmedia.com 
Brockhill                  
Redditch B97 6TW 
                                                  3 August 2011 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I have been appointed as the Programme Officer for the Inquiry, I am an independent officer 
of the Inquiry and work under the direction of the Inspector, Elizabeth Hill BSc (Hons) BPhil 
MRTPI. 
 
As you may be aware a Pre-Inquiry Meeting was held on Tuesday 26 July, at Northwich 
Victoria Football Club. I attach a copy of the notes of the meeting for your information . 
 
The Inquiry is scheduled to open at 10.00 am on Tuesday 11 October at Northwich Victoria 
Football Club. However, there has been a request by CHAIN to hold the Inquiry in the town 
centre, and they are currently investigating possible venues. If the venue for the Inquiry does 
change you will be notified. The Inquiry is scheduled to last for about five weeks. 
 
Due to there being nearly 4,000 respondents to the application, in future I only intend to  
write to those people who are appearing at the Inquiry.  However I am currently establishing 
an Inquiry website, which is due to go live in September – www.programmeofficers.co.uk    
The website will include details about the Inquiry and the latest Inquiry programme.   
  
If you have any queries please contact me, please note that I am on holiday 8-19 August. 
 
 
 

Yours faithfully 

 

Helen Wilson 
Programme Officer 

http://www.programmeofficers.co.uk/

